It's time to pass the torch!



The PAC Needs You

Building Partnerships to Benefit Kids

New Folks + New Ideas + New Energy = Another GREAT Year

New Recruits needed:

room reps -Infant
and Toddler
Rooms
Subcommittees Staff appreciation
Fund, PAC
promotion,
Secretary,
Budget/Finance,
and Parent
Education



Roughly 2 hrs/month of your time.. What does the PAC do? Last year, we brought to you (partial list!):

- *Bagel Breakfast Social events
- *Free IceCream Day
- *Several Parent
- Education Seminars
- *Fundraising for the Staff
- Appreciation Fund
- *an Expanded Parent Library

Meeting Attendance not Required!





For further information, including guidelines and specific responsibilities, please contact the PAC cochairs:

Odele Coddington (odele,hofmann@colorado.edu), Susan Traube (susan.traube@gmail.com) or CCC director, Erika Winter (erika.winter@nist.gov).



Ensuring a quality education, safe environment and positive social experience for our kids.